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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 
 

Thursday 13th Oct—Tempest individual, sibling & family photos  

Monday 24th Oct—Friday 28th Oct Half term  

Monday 19th Dec—Monday 2nd Jan Christmas Holidays 

Tuesday 3rd Jan—School closed to pupils 

Monday 13th Feb—Friday 17th Feb  Half term 

 

Dinners: (www.parentpay.com) 

This week we are on Chartwells’ menu week 1 

 

Our 4Rs are: 
Resilience, 

Reflectiveness, 

Resourcefulness, 

Relationships.  

BEAMS OF THE WEEK 

FISTRAL— Josh for being a kind friend to others and showing 
super listening skills  

CRANTOCK— Joshua B for working so hard on his reading. 

LAMORNA— Maddie is the beam for being a good role model to 
her peers  

MAENPORTH— Freddie for working and trying hard 

GODREVY— Ella  for working hard and concentrating this week 
(resilience) 

PORTHMEOR— – Elowen for participating with enthusiasm and 
always being happy to share her learning  

PORTHCURNO— Blessed for an excellent first week in our class. 
What a wonderful addition! 

SWANPOOL— Alessa for being resilient and having a positive 
attitude towards her learning  

CADGWITH— Henry A for great group work and organisation in 
Maths  

POLZEATH— Lacey J for being resourceful with her learning 

HARLYN— Kaiden for outstanding work all week! 

PERRANUTHNOE— Jessica for always giving 100% to every task  

GWENVOR— Ella C for outstanding publishing and attitude to 
learning 

KYNANCE— Tilly for being a good friend and role model and for 
great reasoning in maths 
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CONTACT DETAILS 

It is very important that we have correct  

contact details for parents. 

If you have moved house or changed your number over the holidays please contact the office to let us 
know either by text, class dojo or email. 

MEDICINE/ASTHMA INHALERS 

If your child requires regular medication in school, an inhaler, antibiotics, cream etc you will need 

to ensure that you have filled in a medical consent form at the office. 

We also need to ensure that all medicines/inhalers are in date so if you have 

received a text from us requesting a new inhaler or medicine please send this in as soon as 

possible. Thank you. 

SCHOOL GATES ARE OPEN AT 8.45AM 

You may drop off your child between 8.45am and 9.00am, they can make their way straight to their classrooms. Please 

make sure your child arrives to their class by 9.00am otherwise they will receive a late mark.  

GATES 

FOUNDATION GATE: By the main reception. 

MAIN GATE: Cliff View Road gate leading onto Y5/6 playground   

TOP FIELD GATE: Roskear lane gate leading onto Y3/4 Playground 

Playground gates are re-opened at approximately 3.05pm when reception classes can be collected. Remaining year groups can be 

collected at 3:15pm 

We thank you for your cooperation and patience while dropping off and collecting your children. Please continue to follow 

the one way system to avoid congestion.  

 CSIA 

Code Breaker Super Saturday!  1st October 

Come and put your English and Maths skills to the test as you search the school for cryptic clues! In teams, you will search high and low - but will you 
be successful in finding the elusive treasure? 

Crime Buster Super Saturday! 15th October 

Use your Scientific skills and intuition to solve the crime of the century! There’s been a theft, but can you solve the mystery? 

Super Saturday sessions run from 9.30 – 12.00 at CSIA, and offer Year 6 students the opportunity to explore, create and be challenged in their 
learning.  We are excited that students are able to visit the school and meet some of their future teachers and fellow peers. 

If your students are interested in the workshops we have on offer, please book in using the link below.  This will include the consent form.  Once 
you have booked in, further details will follow. 

https://www.cambornescience.co.uk/super-saturdays/ 

https://www.cambornescience.co.uk/super-saturdays/
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Miss Sargent’s Message 

 

 

Last week we had our first fire drill of the year. (We managed to dodge the rain!) I was 

extremely impressed to see how safely and sensibly the children evacuated the     

building and mustered in the playgrounds. As part of our health and safety checks the 

fire alarm is tested weekly and these drills take place each half term.  

Since we returned to school in September I have met with some subject leaders      

discussing the curriculum and the experiences we offer and could offer our children. 

The leads are very passionate and there have been some fantastic visions and ideas 

which we look forward to sharing with you as they come to fruition.  I have also       

appreciated receiving emails from parents who have some fantastic ideas for experiences we can offer in 

school. If you have any ideas you’d like to share, please contact the office. 

Playground development 

Miss Greenwood and I have been looking at ways to develop breaktimes and lunch times. We would like to 

introduce a range of different activities that the children can take part in during these times. We would like 

to create sensory/activity walls in the EYFS/YR 1&2 playground area similar to the images below… 

If you have any items similar to those featured in the pictures, or are able to create an activity board to 

be used in the playground we would be extremely grateful.  

Have a great week and check out this week’s news question on Class Dojo. 

Miss Sargent 


